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This newsletter goes only to those individuals who have joined PTSA for this school year.   
 

A Note from the PTSA President 
 
Thank you, 
Jenny Proznik, PTSA President 
HHS and HHS9 

 
PTSA Cookie Fundraiser 
Lead baker needed on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday afternoons of each month.   
Closers needed (to help sell cookies and closeout cash intake) from 3:15 to 4 p.m Thursdays starting 
January.  This can be broken into 1st & 3rd and 2nd & 4th Thursdays if we find two people.   
Training for positions will be provided.  If you are interested, please email Nicci Thrower at 
throwermn@verizon.net. 
Helper bakers and sellers are also needed each week—signup as you are available.  If you aren’t on the 
signup request list, please email Nicci Thrower and we will send you the volunteer signup! 
 

Reflections Contest Update 
 Co-Chairs Lisa Lowary and Lee Jansen are excited to share that Reflections had a record breaking 
amount of 62 entries this year! That's a huge increase over last year's total of 4 entries thanks mostly 
to teacher participation this year. Thank you to Art Teachers Ms. Kudlicki and Ms. Preza for supporting 
us and involving your students in our nationwide PTSA sponsored program. After judging, 14 entries 
advanced to the District Level for further judging with the hopes of advancing to the State Level and 
possibly the National Level. 

 
Membership and Scholarship Requirements 
If you are planning to apply for any of the PTSA scholarships for graduating seniors, you must be a 
current PTSA member.  While 4-year membership is not required in order to apply for the 
scholarship it is a category that receives points for term of membership.  The applications will be 
evaluated by the Lewisville Education Foundation (LEF). 
 
If you are a graduating senior and would like to apply for the Lewisville Education Foundation 
scholarships their website is open, and you can begin your application process.  Please note that not all 
the scholarships have been posted, so check back frequently for updates. https://lisdef.com/student-
programs/graduating-senior-scholarships/available-scholarships/ 
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2014 Hebron High School PTSA Lifetime Membership Award Nominations 
Nominate a Hebron volunteer or teacher today for the HHSPTSA Honorary Texas Life Membership 
Award! Now is your chance to let us know who out there is going above and beyond to make our 
school and community a better place! It only takes a few minutes! Let us know who is making a 
difference! Nominations need to be submitted no later than Wednesday, January 13th

 
but don’t wait! 

We can’t wait to hear about all of the amazing people out there who deserve this recognition! Four 
recipients will be celebrated at the Life Banquet on Thursday, February 29th, 2015. The nomination 
Form can be emailed to bachmeier5@verion.net or dropped or mailed to off the Hebron HS main 
office.  A list of past recipients is also available below.  Fill out a form today! We look forward to 
hearing from you!  
 
Elizabeth Bachmeier 
HHSPTSA Membership Committee Chair 
 

IMPORTANT WEBSITES & DATES 
 Hebron High School website - hhs.lisd.net 
 Hebron 9th Grade Center website - hhs9.lisd.net 
 Lewisville Special Education PTSA website http://lisdseptsa.txpta.org/index.php?module=home_page 
 Student Holiday Nov. 24-28th  

 
Link to Membership pdf 
 

mailto:bachmeier5@verion.net
http://hhs.lisd.net/
http://hhs9.lisd.net/
http://lisdseptsa.txpta.org/index.php?module=home_page

